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Short Films “Are You Close Enough” and “Violence Against Fruits” Participate in
Festival Film dan Video Independen Indonesia 2000

Denpasar-Bali, Indonesia (October 25, 2000) – Filmmaker Maria Clementine Wulia has

announced that her short films “Are You Close Enough” and “Violence Against Fruits” are

competing in FFVII (Festival Film dan Video Independen Indonesia) 2000 held by Konfiden, an

independent film community based in Jakarta, Indonesia. Both short films are 3 minutes in

length, and have been released on February 23, 2000.

“Are You Close Enough” is a short film about traveling. In this short experimental

documentary, Clementine Wulia visually tells the story of ourselves as travellers. The other film,

“Violence Against Fruits”, attempts to express the filmmaker’s thoughts and her personal

experience about racism. These 2 films are being screened with 91 other Indonesian. 2000 is the

second year for FFVII, which was first held in 1999.

Maria Clementine Wulia is a Denpasar-based film composer and filmmaker. She writes

and produces music for films and makes her own short films. More information can be obtained
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by emailing her at clementine@wulia.com . Her online portfolio is available for viewing at

http://maria.wulia.com .
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